
 
 

 

McCall Service, Inc. is excited to announce that it is 
building upon its successful 2019 Bedbug Summit and 
hosting for the benefit of the industry and those we serve 
the 2020 Commercial Pest Management Summit 
(“Summit”) in Tampa, Florida, on September 25, 2020. The 
Summit will focus on commercial pest management where 
attendees will have the opportunity to learn about the 
industry’s trends and critical issues from experts in the 
field. Attendees will leave the summit with the tools and 
knowledge they need to be better prepared for the future as 
the Summit brings together professionals from the food, 
pest management, manufacturing, housing, healthcare, and 
environmental health industries, as well as, folks from 
government and Global Safety Initiative inspectors. The 
Summit provides an immersive educational experience 
with highly relevant updates across multiple industries, 
networking opportunities and informational exchanges for 
all in attendance. 

 
This year’s Summit will feature valuable session topics 
from leading professionals across multiple industries (see 
agenda to right) and provide CEU credits to those from the 
pest management industry who need them. 
 
Sponsorship and Exhibitor Information 

 
The 2020 Commercial Pest Management Summit provides a unique environment to promote the top brands, 
products and services as this seminar hosts the most influential buyers and decision-makers across multiple 
verticals, bringing attendees face-to-face with prospective and existing clients and end-users. 

 
For more information or questions on the sponsorship and exhibitor opportunities, contact Cory Goeltzenleutcher 
at coryg@mccallservice.com or (352) 472-5455. 

 


